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The Collie Railway Station Group Inc has had an interesting year 2020-2021 year.  

. Our membership has dropped over the year with quite a few not renewing. 

 

The COVID-19 and Government Legislation has been an ongoing concern for us all, and with the 

main volunteers in burnout due to little to no break, the hours of operation has been reduced with 

some weekends being closed. 

 

With the lack of people Volunteering or not following thru from their commitments it has been a 

hard year especially for Katherine who has stepped up to take over what she can an we greatly 

appreciate her efforts in keeping the station operating with the help from Lynette as well. 

 

We have had 1 couple come and try but was too much for them to do any more and have not 

returned. 

 

We have been blessed with several bus groups coming thru and raving about the scones (which 

Kathrine took out first prize at this year’s Collie show) which has seen the bank balance kept up 

nicely.  

We already have another Bus next year already booked, 

 

We have been given the opportunity to help provide a defibrillator via a grant and the help of our 

local rep Jodie Hans office with our name on it to be set up on Throssell street between the two 

hotels as there is not one on our side of town and we thought that would be the best spot. 

(We were approached by Jodie Hans Office) 

 

I look forward to the future and hope to see more members and volunteers come in to help 


